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May 9, 2022 
 
 
Garrett C. Varra and Bradford Janes 
Varra Companies, Inc. 
8120 Gage Street 
Frederick, CO 80516 

 
Re: Varra Operations – Change of Permittee and Need for SO Applications 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received a letter on May 2, 2022 suggesting that 
Raptor Materials LLC will be the new name of the operator of Varra sites with mining permits in 
Colorado. 
 
A phone conversation between Garrett Varra and myself revealed that this only impacts the 
following sites: 

 Kurtz Resource Recovery and Land Development Project, M-1999-006 

 Parcel 112 – Resource Development Project, M-2015-033 

 Two Rivers Sand, Gravel, and Reservoir Project , M-2022-013. 
 
By June 8, 2022, please submit Succession of Operator applications (SOs) for each of these 
three sites. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at rob.zuber@state.co.us or (720) 601-2276. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Robert D. Zuber 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Cc:   Michael Cunningham; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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